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Government of Goa
DIRECTORATE OF EDUCATION

Alto — Porvorim, Bardez - Goa ]
Tel:- 0832-2416023 2416033 Fax: - 0832-241613 _
Dated:-/570 1/2025

No.DE/VOC/Coding & Robotics/1037/2023-24/5 3 bini§ el

Email:- dir-educ.goa@nic.in

To,

The Headmistress/Headmaster,
Govt. & Govt. Aided Schools,
Goa.

Sub: Towards Cancellation of Elective Curriculum Classes on 17t
January due to Felicitation Ceremony

Madam/Sir,

Please find enclosed herewith a letter received from the Directorate of
Technical Education, Project Management Unit (PMU), Porvorim, Goa towards
Cancellation of Elective Curriculum Classes on 17t January due to Felicitation
Ceremony, for further needful action.

Yours faithfully,

\ <
o2

7 (Shailesh R. Sinai Zingde)
Encl: As above. Director of Education

Copy to:

1. The Director, Directorate of Technical Education.

2. The Dy. Director of Education, North/South/Central Educational Zone,
Mapusa/Margao/Panaji-Goa.

3. The Project Director - PMU, CARES.
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To,
The Director,
Directorate of Education.

Porvorim-Goa.

Subject: Towards Cancellation of Llcctive Curriculum Classes on 17th January due {o
Felicitation Cercmony

Sir,

The Project Management Uni (PMU) - Directorate of Technical Education under the Coding and
Robotics Education in Schools Scheme successfully organized the "Goa Codes 2024" Coding

Competition, which attracted participation from over 4,000 students across Goa.

The competition was conducted in three phases.The final round, Phase III (State Level), was held
on 20th July 2024 at Commercial Taxes, Rajya Kar Bhavan, Altinho, Panaji, Goa, where 12 {cams
representing their respective talukas competed. The top three teams were declared as the State

Level winners.

To honor the winners at both the State Level and Taluka Level at the hands of Honorable Chief

Minister of Goa, the PMU is organizing a Felicitation Ceremony on 17th January 20'25, at
11.00am.

Presence of Teach For Goa-Fellows is required at this function to aid and facilitate the smooth
functioning of the Program. In view of this Elective Curriculum class on 17th January will not be

conducted. The same may be communicated to all the Government and Government aided schools.
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y Yours Sincerely
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Date ]%/O { ]'2_8-——_ Coding & Robotics Education in Schools Scheme -
- 1 t Directorate of Technical Education, Porvorim
Copy To:

ul./’Shri. Melvin D*Costa, Nodal Officer from DoE for CARES
2. Office copy
3. Guard file
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